Bradworthy CP School
Wednesday 14th November 2007

Dear Parents,

Christmas Craft Day / Fayre

We will be holding our annual Christmas craft day in school on Wednesday 28th November.

In previous years lots of parents have given up their time to come in to school and help the children make craft items which are then sold in Christmas Fayre a couple of days later. I’m sure you will want to volunteer to help again this year.

If you are intending to help please complete the form at the bottom of this letter so that we know who is coming in and with which Class you would like to work.

In the past parents have made things like: Christmas cards; crackers; table decorations; tree decorations; wrapping paper; sweets; biscuits and mince pies.
It usually works best if parents come up with their own ideas and where possible organise their own resources. We are of course perfectly happy to reimburse any materials you purchase, but please let us know what you are intending to buy beforehand and please remember that you will need to present a receipt. 

Our Christmas Fayre will be held on the afternoon of Friday 30th November. In addition to selling craft items the children in Class 5 will be organising lots of different activities and games. There will also be a cake stall and we hope that you will be able to donate something to this.
Non-Uniform Day

We will be holding a non-uniform day this Friday (16th November) in support of Children in Need.

We will be charging the children £1 each to dress as they wish.
Sports News

Our netball team had a fantastic win last week when they travelled to Holsworthy to play their first league fixture of the year.

The match was very close with our team eventually winning 4 – 3, and I think that this result is particularly impressive because three of the team came in at the very last minute to play their first a-team matches after several older children were unable to play.
It’s great to think that we have enough depth in school to make last minute changes and still come out on top.

Unfortunately both of last week’s football matches had to be postponed but we are looking forward to the rally on Monday and to a league fixture later in the week.

Please note the following changes to fixtures :

A-Team Football
v. Halwill School (away)

Thursday 22nd November

B-Team Football v. Pyworthy School (home)
Thursday 22nd November

If your child is selected to play they will bring a letter home.

Please note that football practice will be cancelled on Thursday 22nd November.

General News

The children in Class 2 had a fantastic day at Bradworthy Transport Museum last Friday.

We would like to thank the Wilson family for their hospitality on the day. Their efforts meant that the children had a fantastic time and we are very grateful to them.

Children in Class 5 were also out on a trip last Friday when we visited the “Torrington 1664” museum. 
We worked with a group of incredibly enthusiastic actors who took on the roles of some of the different people who might have lived in Torrington at the time of the battle.  

We had a great time and I also think that we learnt a lot.

The children are now working on a history book and we hope to have it published next week. 

School Web Site
The school website has been updated again over the last couple of days and we hope you will want to have a look at www.bradworthy.devon.sch.uk. 
Yours sincerely

Richard Stephenson (Headteacher Bradworthy CP School)

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Bradworthy School Christmas Craft Day, Autumn 2007
Your Name:

I would like to come in to school on Wednesday 28th November to make craft items with small groups of children.

I would prefer to work with Class _______ if possible.

I have my own idea and I am happy to get the things that I need to work with the children.

I am happy to help with an activity organised by someone else.

(please tick your preferred option)
